
 

 

 

 

13th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are inviting our Year 11 students to attend a leavers prom on Friday 20th June 2025, at 
Leasowe Castle. The cost of the prom is £28.00, which will include a welcome drink, food 
and disco. You can pay via ParentPay; we do not accept cash. 

This will be a brilliant opportunity to allow us to reflect and say goodbye, as well as 
celebrate the last five years in style. Students will have the opportunity to say farewell to 
their staff and peers.   

We look forward to celebrating all Year 11’s hard work through the past 5 years. 

Should anyone have any questions in regards to any of the aforementioned event please 
contact me directly in the meantime and I will endeavour to answer any questions. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs A Galer 
Head of Year 11 
aga@birkenheadparkschool.com 
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